From: Barry J. Garr
Sent: Wednesday, September 5, 2018 1:25:29 PM
To: Steve Berlin
Cc: Renee Mayden; John Clarke
Subject: Travel Return Ocala, FL 

 

Steve,
 
On August 31, 2018, Barry Garr and John Clarke returned from Ocala, Florida after inspecting 2 new CFD Tower ladders . Expenses were covered by the vendor Fire Service Inc. per the contract. 
Thanks!
Barry Garr

District Chief 

Bureau of Logistics
